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MASSES ON WEEKDAY MASSES LITURGY OF THE CONFESSIONS PERPETUAL HELP
THE LORD’S DAY . HOURS DEVOTIONS
7:00 am (Mon-Fri) . 7:30-8:00 am Following 8:00 am &
5:00 pm Sat (vigil) 8:00 am (Mon-Sat) Evening Prayer (Monday through Friday) 12:05 pm Méss (Tues)
8:00 am, 10:00 am, 12:05 pm (Mon-Fri) 4:30 pm (Sat) '
. . 3:30-4:50 pm (Sat) EUCHARISTIC
L, DT OPEN WEEKDAYS OPEN SATURDAY/ 9:00-9:50 am (Sun) AADIELAIUIER
LiveStreaming of. SUNDAY 11:00-11:50 am (Sun) 3:30 pm—4:30 pm (Sat)
Sunday Mass and daily 6:30 am — 5:00 pm 8:30 am—11:45 am
7:00 am — 6:30 pm (Every First Friday)

Mass offered at 8:00 am
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PICK OF THE WEEK

ANSWERING COMMON OBJECTIONS

THE POPE

DR. SCOTT HAHN

The Pope

Covering the Biblical evidence for the authority of the Pope, the
doctrine of Purgatory, devotion to the Blessed Virgin Mary and the
Saints, the Sacrament of Confession, the Real Presence in the Holy
Eucharist, and more, the remarkable set is an essential resource for

answering the various objections that Protestants makes to the

Catholic Faith.

SIGN UP FREE AT FORMED.ORG/SIGNUP

Mass Intentions

Specific Mass intentions for each scheduled Mass
listed regularly in this bulletin are made by individual
request. Every effort is made to accommodate times
or dates as requested but when not possible, the inten-
tion will be kept as soon as there is an available op-
portunity. Requests for Mass intentions should be di-
rected to the rectory by calling 314-373-8202.

Cathedral Basilica of Saint Louis

4431 Lindell Blvd, St. Louis, MO, 63108
314-373-8200 « fax 314-373-8290
Website: www.cathedralstl.org
Email: parish@cathedralstl.org
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FroMm OUR RECTOR PASTORAL STAFF

Dear Parishioners,

The Cathedral Basilica was a buzz with activity early this week as we
celebrated the Installation of Archbishop Rozanski. Both the Vespers on
Monday evening and Mass on Tuesday were beautiful and, while seating
was limited due to social distancing, there were over 4,000 that watched
the livestream. And this number doesn’t include those who also viewed
the Mass on EWTN and the Catholic Network in Springfield, MA. If you
were unable to watch the events live, please visit our website to view the
recorded livestreams.

I would like to take an opportunity to give a shout out to all who were
involved in the planning and execution of the event. The staff at the
Cathedral Basilica, all of them, went above and beyond in giving their
time and energy to make sure all necessary preparations were just right.
For some it meant arriving early on Monday and Tuesday and leaving
late. 1am also very grateful to the many volunteers from the parish who
also gave of their time. Our ushers and greeters truly helped to create a
wonderful and welcoming environment for our guests.

I would like to share with you some words from Our Holy Father from his
most recent audience as he speaks of Christian hope, which is apropos
during this time of pandemic:

“Dear Brothers and Sisters: As we continue to explore the virtue of
Christian hope, we discover in the final pages of the Bible that the
ultimate destination of our Christian pilgrimage will be the heavenly
Jerusalem. And on this pilgrimage we encounter the God of surprises who
treats us with infinite tenderness, like a father welcoming his children
home after a long and difficult journey. Even if many experience life as a
prolonged period of suffering — think of the fearful faces of those haunted
by violence and war — still there is a Father who weeps with infinite
compassion for his children, and who waits to console them with a very
different future.

We believe that neither death nor hatred have the last word, for we
Christians see, with great hope, a larger horizon: the Kingdom of God,
where all evil is banished forever. It is Jesus Himself who is the light of
this new future, and who even now accompanies us on our way. Creation
did not stop on the sixth day of Genesis, because God is continually
looking after us, always ready to pronounce his blessing: ‘Behold, I make
all things new!” (Rev 21:5)”.

Monsignor Henry Breier

ARCHBISHOP OF ST. Louils
The Most Reverend
Mitchell T. Rozanski

REcTOR
Monsignor Henry Breier
314.373.8206
breier@cathedralstl.org

SENIOR ASSOCIATE
Monsignor Gregory Mikesch
314.373.8207
mikesch@cathedralstl.org

PAROCHIAL VICAR
Reverend Zachary Povis

314.373.8204
zacharypovis@archstl.org

DEACONS
Deacon John Curtin
Deacon John Stoverink
Rev. Mr. Edward Godefroid

DIRECTOR OF SACRED MUSIC
Dr. Horst Buchholz
314.373.8227

BUSINESS MANAGER
Mr. Tom Fasl
314.373.8231

OFFICE MANAGER
Mrs. Laura Voegelie
314.373.8202

EVENTS MANAGER
Mrs. Mary Ann Fox
314.373.8208

ToOUR-GIFT SHOP MANAGER
Sister Pat Donnelly, CSJ
314.373.8241

DIRECTOR OF ADVANCEMENT
Chrissy Chapo
314.373.8213
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Alert for National Holiday

Monday, September 7, is Labor Day, a day on
which our nation honors working people. It also typi-
cally marks the end of the summer vacation season.
Though the church will be open from 7:00 a.m. until
5:00 p.m., the Cathedral Basilica, in accordance with
our usual holiday schedule, will offer one Mass on
Labor Day at 9:00 a.m.

Please note the rectory office will be closed on
Monday in observance of the holiday, and will re-
open on Tuesday, September 8, at 8:30 a.m..

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults
(RCIA)

Have you ever thought about becoming a Catholic?
Do you know someone who might be interested in
becoming Catholic? Are you interested in finding out
more about the Catholic Church? Is your spouse, fi-
ancé, neighbor, or friend interested?

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (or RCIA)
enables those who are interested in the Catholic faith
to “find out what it is all about”. Most often, people
come because they are invited. Be the voice of Christ
and offer the first invitation to someone you know
who might be interested in the Catholic faith! RCIA
is for persons who have never been baptized, were
baptized in another Christian tradition, or were bap-
tized Catholic but have never celebrated Confirma-
tion or received First Communion.

The 2020-21 RCIA session will begin on Sunday,
September 12, 2020 at 1:00 pm. For more info or
to register, contact Msgr. Breier at 314-373-8206.

The Blue Mass

On September 29, 1934, a tradition of showing
gratitude to emergency responders began when a
Catholic priest from the Archdiocese of Baltimore
organized the Catholic Police and Firemen’s Society
while stationed at St. Patrick Church in Washington,
D.C. On that September day, over 1,000 police and
firemen, dressed in their blue uniforms, attended a
Mass that has since come to be known in churches
across the country as the “Blue Mass”.

The Archdiocese of St. Louis continues that tradi-
tion of gratitude as we celebrate the Annual Blue
Mass on Sunday, September 13, at 10:00 a.m.
Archbishop Mitchell Rozanski and the pastoral staff
of the Cathedral Basilica invite all to join us in pray-
er, seeking God’s blessing upon those who serve and
protect.

Welcome New Parishioners

A very special welcome to our newest parishioners!
The Cathedral clergy, rectory staff, and your fellow
parishioners joyfully welcome you and pray for you
and your families.

Patrick McFadden, Katherine Blanner, Thomas
and Olga Schuster, Cameron and Elizabeth Wick,
Treyson and Marittza Marks, Durie Shiebler,
Adrian and Jane Orr, Katherine Morgan,
Sarajeet and Jennifer Jaswal, Catherine Attewell,
Peter and Michelle Faron, Kyle Jacoby, Libby
Grube, Cindy McCurren, John and Winnie Kang,
Amber Tanner, Caleb and Kelly Mickey, Lindsay
Adams, Stephanie Hinds, Andrew Molnar, Nicole
Jewett, Nick and Ann Niemann, Michael Pajor,
Courtney Underhill, Stephen and Tanya Nageotte,
and Christopher and Jennifer Newgent & Family.

Are you Part of the Flock?

Are you getting all of the
If not, join the “flock™!

latest parish news?

Flocknotes is the email distribution platform utilized by

TEXT

P

TO 84576

the Cathedral Basilica to keep in touch with our parishion-
ers. It’s faster and much more economical than a regular
mailing. If you are not currently receiving weekly
updates and advance notices for events, then you need to
get signed up for Flocknotes! Text, logon, or simply call
the parish office at 314-373-8202.

OR CONNECT WITH US ONLINE AT

cathedralstl.flocknote.com
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PRAY FOR THE SICK

It is our responsibility in the Lord to remember the
sick, who are especially close to the Redeemer in
their suffering.

William H. Bachmann Teresita Sanchez

Sandy Dubuque Sr. Patricia Sevik
Sidney Edwards-Cole Rita Sheftall
Alvin Griffin Rose Teran

Paula Littleton Darlene Throop
John Mangogna, CM Willa Washington
Lenore Molloy Richelle Weisbrod
Janice Noack Mary Anne Work
Dorothy Quinn Betty Ytzaina

A Thought on The Sanctity Of Life

“No sin or crime is greater than God’s mercy. The
sacrifice of the Cross reveals that Christ’s greatest

desire is to forgive those with a repentant heart.”
USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities
“Death Penalty: Catholic Q&A”

Pro-Life Mass

Remember to join us at the Cathedral Basilica on
the third Saturday of each month for a pro-life Mass
at 8:00 a.m., followed with a rosary procession to
Planned Parenthood at Boyle and Forest Park. The
next Mass is scheduled for Saturday, September 19.

Infant Baptism

According to the mind of the Church, parents are
obliged to see that infants are baptized within the first
weeks after birth. If you are a registered parishioner
who is or is about to become a parent or godparent,
please contact the parish office at 314-373-8202 to
schedule a baptism.

A Lasting Gift

Looking for a special gift to memorialize a loved
one, or celebrate a birth or wedding? Consider a com-
memorative brick in the Cathedral Basilica Jubilee
Prayer Garden! Contact the parish office at 314-373-
8202 for more information.

Eucharistic Exposition

The Blessed Sacrament, the very presence of
Christ’s body and blood in the Eucharist, is reserved
in the tabernacle of the Blessed Sacrament Chapel to
the east of the main sanctuary. At all hours the Cathe-
dral is open, people may be found praying there be-
fore the Lord "face to face." Each Saturday aftermoon,
beginning at 3:30 p.m., the Eucharist is displayed
for prayer and adoration in public exposition in
the Blessed Sacrament Chapel for a holy hour.
Following this holy hour, the Evening Prayer of the
Church with Benediction is celebrated.

Additionally, the Blessed Sacrament is displayed
for public adoration and prayer on the First Friday of
the month. First Friday Adoration begins at approxi-
mately 8:30 a.m., following the completion of the
8:00 a.m. Mass, and concludes with Benediction at
11:45 a.m. Our next First Friday Adoration will
be held on Friday, September 4.
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Anima Christi Young Adults

All young adults interested in growing the fellow-
ship of our young adult community are invited to the
next young adult gathering scheduled for Thursday,
September 3. Due to several wedding reharsals
scheduled in the Cathedral that evening, there will be
no Holy Hour, rather Mass at 6:30 pm only (enter
through the west door by the playground). Please
join us, in full or in part, to deepen your relationship
with Christ and with one another. For more infor-
mation, please e-mail AnimaChristiStL@gmail.com.

Self-Denial and Sacrifice

One of the most beneficial sources of inspiration in
our Catholic Faith is the lives of the saints. The
saints, like Christ, offer us a vast number of ways in
which we can deny ourselves, take up our cross, and
follow the Lord. The penances that saints have taken
on through the centuries are excellent models for us
and give us ideas for denying ourselves and thus sur-
rendering our lives to Christ. Extra prayer, fasting,
sleeping on the ground, waking up in the middle of
the night to pray, abstaining from alcohol, etc. are just
a few of the many actions we can take to grow closer
to Christ. What is essential to remember is that these
practices must not become a source of pride for us.
We must focus on how the actions draw us closer to
Christ and allow us to participate in His divine life.
We must remember that God must be the source and
goal of all of our thoughts, words, and actions. He is
worth the sacrifices that we make.

For more, visit archstl.org/live-the-faith.

Move-in Kits Needed

Each St. Patrick Center client who moves into per-
manent housing receives a move-in kit to start his/her
new home. You can help by donating NEW pots and
pans, bath towels and washcloths, comforter sets,
laundry baskets and more to St. Patrick Center's Do-
nation Center Monday through Friday from 8am to
4pm. For more information, contact Katie Joseph at
314-802-1976 or kjoseph@stpatrickcenter.org. Full
move-in kit list at stpatrickcenter.org/donate.
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Eyeglass Drive

"The Respectacle Project”, an eyeglass recycling
program, will be accepting donations of quality used
eyeglasses next Sunday, September 6, in the baskets
near the sanctuary at the side aisles.

For the Poor

On the first Sunday of every month, the Cathedral
Parish collects foodstuffs and canned goods (non-
perishable items only, please!) for delivery to food
pantries in the area. Our next parish food drive will be
held next Sunday, September 6.

St. Patrick Casserole Program

Casseroles and other offerings collected by volun-
teers of the St. Patrick Casserole Program provides
one week of dinners for the Women’s Shelter, and
one night of dinners for the Men’s Alumni Club.

To promote social distancing and limit time away
from home, Cathedral casserole organizers are host-
ing "touchless' drop-offs in the parish parking
lot. Our next drop off will be on Thursday, Sep-
tember 10, from noon until 1:00 p.m. Ifyou are
unable to make this new time, please call Skip or
Nicki Batchelor at 916-834-4843 to make other ar-
rangements.

Thank you for your continued support of this most
worthy program!

Because We Are Catholic

Our thanks to all parishioners and guests who have
made a pledge or a contribution to the 2020 Annual
Catholic Appeal. Every gift, no matter how insignifi-
cant it might seem, is a testament of our faith - an
outward sign of how we love and how convincingly
we care. And this year, so many people gave gener-
ously and sacrificed greatly to share God’s love with
our neighbors. Please prayerfully consider a pledge to
the ACA if you have not already done so. Contact
the parish Business Manager, Tom Fasl, at 314-373-
8231 if you wish to make a pledge or contribution.
And remember: no gift is too small!
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OFFERTORY COLLECTION FOR
THE WEEKEND OF 08/23/2020

Offertory $8,244.00
Loose 2,858.00
Landscaping 313.00
Latin American Apostolate Appeal 23.00
OnLine Giving 4,396.00

Have You Considered Online Giving

On Line Giving is a secure and convenient web-
based service to make your weekly or monthly contri-
butions to Cathedral Parish from your computer, or
lap top, or tablet. Simply access the Cathedral web
site (www.cathedralstl.org) and click on the bright red
DONATE button on the home page. Watch the 5 mi-
nute “Watch Help Video” and follow the easy instruc-
tions to set up your secure account and authorize your
contributions to be automatically withdrawn from
your bank account on the date you specify. All of in-
formation is encrypted and stored securely.

Welcome Back Students

Among those who regularly join us at the Cathe-
dral, especially on Sundays though often during the
week as well, are students from the nearby universi-
ties, medical schools, and the College of Pharmacy.

Though the new school year looks much different
that in years past, we still wish to welcome all our
students back. Students, your youth and your prayer-
ful faith witness is appreciated. Please know that the
Cathedral Staff and parish is here to assist you, now
and at all times throughout the year. Welcome back!

Catholic Radio

Weekly Thoughts on Giving
“What profit would there be for one to gain the
whole world and forfeit his life?” (Mt 16:26)

St. Francis of Assisi once said, “Remember, you are
what you are in the eyes of God, and nothing else.”

We often forget this stewardship wisdom when we
spend all of our time, talent, and treasure to gain more
of the world’s riches. We need to set our priorities
based on God’s values and not the values of the mate-
rial world.

Need help staying on the right path in an everchanging world? Listening to Catholic programming on
Covenant Network will help keep you focused on faith in your life. Our daily schedule includes the Mass,
the Rosary, the Angelus at noon, and the Divine Mercy Chaplet. Call-in shows that answer questions about
Church history, Scripture, and current events will keep you grounded in the Faith. Tune in to AM 1460 or
listen on our free Covenant Network app on your mobile device or on our website: ourcatholicradio.org.

The Knights and Ladies Auxiliary of Peter Claver - Central Committee

presents

Sock Angels

A campaignh to provide new socks to the needy in our area.

Be an Angel and drop off new socks now through September 7
in the boxes located in the main vestibule of the church
Thank you for your generosity!
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MASS OF THANKSGIVING WITH
ARCHBISHOP ROBERT CARLSON
AUGUST 23, 2020
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LITURGICAL MINISTERS SEPTEMBER 5-6, 2020

Extraordinary Ministers Lectors Ministers of Care Servers Ushers

Sandy Doyle Doug Weber Dave Meyer
Pat Harper Kevin Mattingly Tom Doyle
Frank Snyder

12 Noon David Parr Henry Foppe Kenneth Brandl
Brian Ragen George Foppe Rebecca Brandl
August Foppe LaWanda Reason
Jerry Danekas

Parish Information

Registration in Parish
To join our parish, please fill out a registration card (found at entrances to church) or contact the parish rectory at 314-373-8202.

ON LINE GIVING is a secure and convenient web-based service to make your weekly or monthly contributions to Cathedral Parish
from your computer, or lap top, or tablet. Simply access the Cathedral web site (www.cathedralstl.org), click on the bright red
DONATE button, and follow the easy instructions to set up your secure account and authorize your contributions to be automatically
withdrawn from your bank account on the date you specify.

Baptism of Infants
Parents requesting Baptism should be registered members of the parish. To schedule baptisms or register for baptismal preparation
classes for parents or godparents, contact Laura Voegelie at 314-373-8202.

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults
For persons interested in becoming Catholic, contact the parish rectory at 314-373-8202.

Anointing of the Sick
Parishioners facing surgery or struggling with serious illness may request this sacrament by calling the rectory at 314-373-8202.

Vocations to Christian Marriage
Couples planning to marry at the Cathedral Basilica may contact Mary Ann Fox at 314-373-8208.

Vocations to Holy Orders and Consecrated L ife
Those who feel called to this life are invited to call the Archdiocesan Office of Vocations
at 314 -792-6460.

CATHEDRAL BASILICA RECTORY

4431 Lindell Boulevard, St. Louis, MO 63108
314-373-8200 « fax 314-373-8290
www.cathedralstl.org — Email: parish@cathedralstl.org
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